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13/03/2020  14:21:132020/0441/P INT Sue MacGregor This Application has in various forms been with us for some years and there have been a number of changes 

accepted from the original Application - which look to me to be mostly improvements.  However as I live in the 

house looking directly onto 12 and 13 Gloucester Gate Mews from the back (my house is 219 Albany Street) I 

do have an interest in any changes wrought, and I can find no indication of what these Mews houses (and they 

are protected) will look like in future.  This is in contrast to the clear drawings of changes to 12 Gloucester 

Gate.  

I would appreciate being given a good impression of changes.   Will the garage doors be replaced or altered?   

Will the alterations be in keeping with the rest of the main house?   I would like to be at the committee please, 

largely for this reason.
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